
TO APPLY:

ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS:

Applicant must currently work for an agency that
provides Weatherization Assistance Program
services as an agency employee or a
subcontractor.

Applicant must have been an employee in the 
agency providing WAP services for at least one 
year.

Applicant or a person nominating someone must
must indicate on the application whether the
nomination is for the technical or administrative
award and then submit a short essay (500 words
or less) on the application form detailing how the
applicant or nominee exemplifies the 
characteristics personified by John Langford.

Applicant must fill out and submit the application 
by April 22, 2024.
Completed applications should be emailed to both 
Billy Weitzenfeld at aecp@swva.net and Phil Hull 
at phull@chpc2.org.

The scholarship winner may
use the gift card any way
that they choose. The AECP
Board of Directors will
make the selection and
announce the winner.

JOHN LANGFORD MEMORIAL AWARD
A Partnership Between Association of Energy Conservation Professionals and CHP Energy Solutions Research & Training

John Langford began his long career in
weatherization as the Weatherization
Coordinator for Central Virginia AAA in 1978. In
1980, he and his wife Joanne formed their own
company, J&J Weatherization, which is still
weatherizing homes today. During his career
John became an expert in all aspects of
weatherization including building science,
insulation, energy auditing, HVAC work,
chimney re-lining, training, mobile home
weatherization, and much more. Prior to his
retirement in 2013 John served as a lead trainer
for DOE’s Hot Climate Initiative, a lead trainer
for the Association of Energy Conservation
Professionals (AECP), and a contract trainer for
CHP Energy Solutions Research & Training.

John was an expert in diagnosing problems and
then fixing them. He will be remembered for his
work ethic, generous and kind disposition,
respect for others, and ability to successfully
impart his knowledge of and passion for the
weatherization industry to others.

APPLICATIONS &
NOMINATIONS OPEN 
FOR A $500 GIFT CARD IN
JOHN LANGFORD'S MEMORY

APPLICATIONS
ACCEPTED UNTIL

APRIL 22, 2024


